
April, 2016
Dear ______________________,
Is there an organization in North Dakota that not only provides services to people who are blind & visually impaired but gives an independent voice to issues that affect this population of people? Yes there most certainly is – it’s the North Dakota Association of the Blind (NDAB); NDAB is encouraging you to join them, as a participant or sponsor for their 18th annual “Walk for Vision” on Saturday, April 30th, notably this serves as the organization’s major annual fund raiser! For more details about the Walk, refer to the Information Page that’s enclosed. 
Clearly, the need to serve those who have sight loss among us is a big challenge! Conservative estimates indicate that 18,000 or about 3% of the residents of North Dakota possess some degree of impaired eyesight that cannot be corrected - approximately 2/3 in this population have mild to moderate degrees of sight loss & the remaining third are “legally blind”  which means that they have little or no sight. 

About NDAB? We are a membership organization; a majority of our members are individuals with sight loss; membership also includes some sighted family members, and our friends. It can be legitimately said that we, as an organization of “the blind”, work to help better the lives of those affected by blindness. NDAB is an independent nonprofit organization; as such, we must generate income from charitable donations, grants, & fundraisers. Please know that your ongoing generosity is deeply appreciated!! 
The most popular and costly of our service programs is a Summer Camp for Adults. On average 50 individuals attend. Cost per day is $50/person. A suggested guide for giving: a $25 donation covers costs for a half a Camp day; $50 donation covers costs for a full day for one person, 2 days = $100, Camp for 4 days = $200, a week = $350. Above all, know that donations of any size are welcomed & deeply appreciated! 

Make donations payable to: North Dakota Association of the Blind or NDAB. Donations are eligible for an income tax deduction. For more info visit www.ndab.org or contact Allan about the Walk at 701-429-7209.  

Your consideration of our appeal is genuinely appreciated! THANK YOU!
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